The Secretary

NSW Department Of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Martins Creek Quarry Project SSD 14_6612 - Letter of Support

| write to confirm my support for the Martins CreeK Quarry Project. We are involved with the
construction industry and areé aware of the importance ensuring quality matenals are
available at a competilive price - Martins Creek Quarry has been producing quality hard rock
materials and product for 100 years.

Being @ haulage business, my company will be directly affected by the expansion project.
The Hunter Valley has and still is facing a severe decline within the mining industry and
having significant job losses as a result. If this project doesn't get approved it's just another
loss to the local area-

The Environmental impact Statement addresses key 1SSUES, especially those raised by
community. As a haulage company we follow the Martins Creek Code of Conducl that
Daracon has implemented 10 respect the jocal community.

My family and business support the Martins Creek project.

Leon Jenner
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